Solidarity message from the IndustriALL Lifts and Escalators Global Network
To the Otis workers in Victoria/Australia

Vienna, November 12, 2014

Dear Colleagues,

We, your colleagues from Europe, USA and Asia, representing workers from Otis,
ThyssenKrupp, Schindler and Kone, who met in Vienna for the Global Lifts and
Escalators’ network meeting, send our solidarity and support to you in your
struggle against Otis in Victoria.

We sincerely wish you well in your endeavours to protect your working conditions
and agreements.

Lift and Escalator engineers and their respective Trade Unions from around the
world stand side by side, shoulder to shoulder with you and your colleagues in
your just and fair struggle ,

You Will Win - We Will Win!

Unanimously adopted by the participants



